
Agency Response to Department of Planning and Budget’s Economic Impact Analysis 
 
The Virginia Department of Health generally concurs with the economic impact analysis of the 
proposed amendments to the Rules and Regulations for the Licensure of Hospitals and the Rules 
and Regulations for the Licensure of Nursing Facilities as developed by the Department of 
Planning and Budget. 


